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This year has been very successful in engaging with members, with 
the highlight being our Regional Awards.  We had 26 high quality 
entries and some truly exemplar winners.  We wish them every 
success in the National Awards.  If you missed entering a project, 
plan or team this year, why not do so next year?  Entries will open in 
May 2020. The presentation evening at the Roundhouse in Derby 
was an excellent celebration of achievements attended by 120 
planners.   
 

 

 

 
New Lubbesthorpe, Overall Project Winner, Blaby District Council 

 

 

We were pleased to host RTPI President Ian Tant on a visit to 
Chesterfield and the Peak District in July, showing him the 
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contrasting needs for development in the neighbouring authorities.  
July 2020 will see the new President Sue Manns visiting the Region. 
 

Our low cost and free CPD events have again had good take up with 
over 580 delegates attending.  Topics covered included heritage, 
housing supply, inclusive planning and planning law.  We are 
particularly grateful to Howes Percival for providing a series of free 
law briefings through the year. 
Our thanks also go to Peter Wilkinson of Landmark Planning for 
providing the multi-disciplinary events at the Parcel Yard in 
Leicester. 
 

Our Young Planners events continue to attract both members and 
non-members, with the social activities proving very popular.  
 

We will endeavour to continue to offer free and low cost events next 
year ensuring we support learning and development of all our 
members.   
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